

MOOSE NEWS

JANUARY, 2022

PRESIDENT: Scott Boner PAST PRESIDENT: Taylor Lisco

VICE PRESIDENT: Breck Wagstaff CHAPLAIN: Kyle Haar

TREASURER/SECRETARY: Will Renner

ADMINISTRATOR: Bill Auyer **SERGEANT AT ARMS:** Rick Wass

****MOOSE NEWS****

On behalf of Becky and the Board we wish everyone a belated Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! We had a busy December with holiday parties. We would love to see you in January on a Thursday or Friday night for dinner and drinks.

ENROLLMENT

We will be having an enrollment on Wednesday, January 19th. All new members and transfer members to our lodge are invited. Invitations will be mailed out individually.

MONTHLY CRIBBAGE TOURNAMENT

We will be hosting a Cribbage tournament at the Lodge on February 5th. Tournament will begin at 1 pm. Be there at 12:30 to register. Registration fee is \$10. Food will be available.

SUPER BOWL PARTY

We are tentatively planning a Super Bowl party on Sunday, February 13th. Stay tuned for more details.

ATTENTION LADIES! On May 1st, we began transitioning to One Moose. Ladies, if you would like to join the Moose Lodge or transfer your membership from Torrington or Laramie to our Lodge, please get with us and we will try to get that handled the best we can We as a Board have also decided to waive all application and transfer fees for any women until May 1, 2022. Please help spread the word!





The Queen of Hearts
Come for dinner and your chance to win!! Your dues must be up to date to participate.

POT IS \$5700

Your President,
Scott Roper